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HBCU Faculty Development Network Proposals Acceptance – Official Notice

Title:		Computer	Love:	HBCU	Students'	Sa9sfac9on	with	Interac9ons	in	Online	Courses

CONGRATULATIONS!		Your	proposal	for	the	2019	HBCU	Faculty	Development	Network	(HBCUFDN)
Conference	has	been	RECEIVED	and	ACCEPTED.		We	look	forward	to	you	sharing	your	experIse
with	conference	aJendees.		The	Proposal	Review	CommiJee	had	the	disInct	privilege	of	reading	all
of	the	proposals	submiJed.		While	all	proposals	were	reviewed	and	rated,	not	all	proposals	were
accepted	for	the	conference.	

Please	be	reminded	that	the	2019	HBCUFDN	conference	will	be	held	on	October	31	–	November	2,
2019	at	the	Houston	MarrioJ	West	Loop	by	the	Galleria	–	1750 West Loop South Houston,
Texas 77027.		As	we	get	closer	to	the	conference,	more	informaIon	will	be	provided	regarding
confirmed	acIviIes	and	the	specific	Ime	and	locaIon	of	your	presentaIon.

If	you	are	not	able	to	present	at	the	HBCU	Faculty	Development	Network	conference,	contact	me	by
return	email	ASAP	and	not	later	than	October	1,	2019	at	5:00	PM.	

All	presenters	and	aFendees	are	required	to	register	for	the	conference.	

Register	at:	https://www.regonline.com/registration/Checkin.aspx?EventID=2564030

Reserve	your	room	online:	www.hbcufdn.org

or	call	Reserva9ons	at	(713)	960-0111
use	the	keywords	HBCU	Faculty	Development

On	behalf	of	the	HBCU	Faculty	Development	Board	of	Directors,	we	would	like	to	thank	you	for	your
support	and	look	forward	to	your	presentaIon.

Henry Findlay
President

Laurette Foster
Executive Director

John Briscoe
HBCUFDN Coordinator
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